
 

THE HOLY TRINITY NEWSLETTER Friday 17th May 

 
THE SCHOOL WILL CLOSE AT 3.15 P.M. ON FRIDAY 24TH MAY FOR THE SUMMER HALF-
TERM HOLIDAY. IT WILL OPEN AGAIN AT 9.00 A.M. ON MONDAY 10TH JUNE. 
 
 
The school will be used as a Polling Station again this week, this time for the European 
Parliament Elections. School will be open as usual but there may be increased traffic around 
the school. 

 
 

HOLIDAY ACTIVITY CLUB 
There are still places available for the Holiday Activity Club that will be taking place in school from Monday 
3rd June to Friday 7th June. If you only want your child to attend on a couple of days during the week, it is 
now possible to book these without having to pay for the full week 
 
Once again the Holiday Club offers excellent value for money, at only £3.50 per day or £15 for the full 
week. Please speak to the school office staff for further details. 
 
 
SCHOOL SWIMMING: 
Please ensure that your child brings their swimming kit to school on Tuesday if they in Year 4 and Thursday 
if they are in Year 5. An increasing number of children are forgetting their kits. 
 

Y5 AND Y5 RESIDENTIAL VISIT 
Please note that any remaining balance must be paid for your child’s visit by Friday 28th June. 
Further information about the arrangements for the visit will be sent home when we return to school after 
the half-term holiday. 

 
 
DINNER MONEY: 
Dinner money must be paid in advance by 9.00 a.m. each Monday either directly to the school office or by 
bank transfer. The current charge is £2.30 per meal or £11.50 per week. Any meal that is paid for but not 
taken due to absence will be credited to your child’s account. 
 
The school office provide updates and reminders if school meal payment has not been received. Where 
payment remains outstanding following a reminder, a school meal will not be served and the parent 
must provide a packed lunch for their child until the owed amount is paid. 
 
The bank transfer payment scheme has been very successful and will continue. If you need information 
about this please visit the school office. 

 
School sweatshirt order forms will be sent home this week. 
 

CLASS ATTENDANCE COMPETITION 
1st Place CLASS 6D AND CLASS 5S 100% 
2nd Place CLASS 1/2JH 99.5% 
3rd Place CLASS 4D AND CLASS 6B 98.8% 
This week’s Overall School Attendance Rate >>>>>>>>>>>>> 98.3% 
The Attendance Rate since the Start of the School Year >>>>>> 96.5% 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


